
     

Box Tops 
Hey box toppers! Don't forget to visit the website to 
learn about all the different ways to earn, and all the 

new products! Visit www.boxtops4education.com 
for all the info. 
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Cub Scout Recruitment 
Cub Scout Pack 51 will be hosting an Open House 
on Thursday, April 21st at 6:30pm in Horizon's 
multipurpose room.  All interested kindergarten 
through third grade boys and their adult partners 
are invited to attend.  If you have any questions, 
please contact Larry Fleig at 630-483-9866.  We 
hope you will attend and learn how much fun it is 
to be a Cub Scout. 

PTO News 
The April PTO meeting is an allocation meeting.   
Come find out what’s going on at Horizon. This 
will be an allocation meeting, which means this is 
when we decide what projects to fund for next 
school year. You need to have attended three 
meetings and be a PTO member in order to vote. 
We meet in the Learning Center at 6:30 p.m. 

Upcoming Dates 
PTO Meeting: April 12th 6:30 p.m. 

Market Day pick up: April 13th 5:30- 

6:15 p.m. 

Bingo Night: April 15th 6:00 – 8:30 

p.m. 

Kindergarten Registration: April 15th 

 

BINGO NIGHT!!! 
The Horizon PTO is inviting you to its annual 

Bingo Night on Friday, April 15 from 6 to 8:30 
p.m.  This event will be held at BARTLETT HIGH 
SCHOOL in the commons area.  Please enter by 
the flagpole in the back of the school. Pizza will be 
sold from 6 to 7:00 p.m. and drinks and candy will 
be on sale all night.  And don’t forget about the 

FREE POPCORN!  Bingo starts at 6:45 and the 
raffle will be called at 8:00.  Raffle tickets are $1 
each or 6 for $5. Prizes include Cubs tickets, family 
summer pool passes, golf packages, fitness 
memberships, toys, a flip digital recorder, restaurant 
certificates and much more!!  Remember, this is a 
family event and adults must accompany children.  
Come on out and bring your family and friends for 
a fun and exciting night of BINGO.   

Market Day 
Thank you to all of those who ordered from Market 

Day last month.  Profit earned from our March 
Market Day sale was $207.79.Please note, the date 
change for pick-up this month....Wed. April 13 from 
5:30 to 6:15 pm 

Campbell’s LFE update 
With all of the UPCs collected so far this year, we 
were able to order several items for our 
classrooms.  After a random drawing from the 
teachers’ wish list, we ordered the following items:  
a “Times Medieval” DVD (Ms. Olson), a CD 
player (Mrs. Klopping), a Miriam-Webster 
Dictionary (Mr. Mislevy), and a Red Badge of 
Courage read-along book (Mrs. Tamburello).  
Thank you for making this possible!   Please 

continue sending those Campbell’s UPCs and 
drink caps in.  We will collect them through May 
13. 

Horizon raises funds for CF 
Mrs. White, one of Horizon's beloved teachers, 
has a son with cystic fibrosis. The PTO would like 
to thank all those who bought raffle tickets for the 
Cystic Fibrosis Foundation raffle put on by the 

Horizon Student Council. The raffle raised $1700 
for the CF Foundation. Cystic fibrosis is a chronic 
disease that affects the lungs and digestive system 
of about 30,000 children and adults in the U.S. 
and the CF Foundation has been the driving force 
behind the pursuit of a cure. Way to go Horizon! 


